
 

 

AGM Report 2021 

 

2021 saw our first meeting for nearly 2 years, when we managed to hold a 

number of meetings by resorting to zoom and outdoors on the Triangle and 

eventually indoors.  

Achievements this year include: 

Raising £1300 to fund defibrillator at the Exmouth for another 4 years as well 

subsequent awareness training for members 

Launching an inaugural flower box festival on the Triangle. 

Organising a record breaking 153 Advent Windows  

Raising £634-12 on the Santa Run for the Salvation Army and Local Families. 

Raising awareness of issues to be addressed in the Bath road and successfully 

securing a grant for £3000 from the County Council to brighten up the Bath 

Road in conjunction with SPaJRA. 

We now have a History Weekend to look forward to this year having already 

secured a £300 grant to fund notice boards. 

Thank you to lucy for looking after the website, to Karen for all the hard work 

that goes into Advent Windows, To Elise for keeping the Triangle blooming and 

finally to Rob, Graeme, Ian, Lucy & Karen for being Father Christmas and his 

band of Elves. 

 

Derek Scarborough 

Chair 

 


